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Child Protection Program 
 
Dear Stage 3 families, 
 
As part of the Personal Development, Health and Physical Education curriculum students will 
participate in Child Protection lessons. These lessons will focus on protection, types of abuse, 
identifying risk situations and ways to explore alternative courses of action. 
 
The Child Protection lessons have been developed by the NSW Department of Education and they 
are an important priority for schools. 
 
If you would like more information about the program, please feel free to contact me. 
 
If you wish for your child not to attend these very important lessons, please write to inform your 
child’s class teacher by the end of this term. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Katie Hansen         Michelle Francis 
PDHPE TEACHER         PRINCIPAL (Rel) 
1 July 2020 
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